
 

As 2017 is coming to an end, Global Service Corps has a lot to look forward to in 2018 and beyond.  
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Thank You! 

 

As 2017 is coming to an end, the whole GSC Team wants to take this time to thank 

all of our service-learning program participants and subscribers for the continued 

support of the work that we do in Cambodia. 2018 is shaping up to be an exciting 

year for GSC.  

 

 

New Website 

 

We have launched our new website! The layout has been completely re-designed 

and new features have been added in order to ensure that visitors to our site can 

easily find the information they want to learn more about GSC. Read our blog post 

for a more detailed description about the new website. 

 

Website Sneak Peak:  

http://mailchi.mp/globalservicecorps/new-year-new-website-new-gsc-programs?e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://globalservicecorpsblog.wordpress.com/2017/12/21/weve-launched-our-new-website/


  

 

Cambodia Program Developments 

 

Besides the new website, there are a lot of opportunities on the horizon for GSC 

and our service-learning volunteers in 2018. We are forming several exciting new 

partnerships with Cambodian community organizations, NGOs and other groups to 

expand our program opportunities for volunteers. GSC remains committed to 

serving the people of Cambodia throughout 2018 and beyond. Click here to read 

more about why GSC chose to develop programs in Cambodia and why it’s a 

worthwhile commitment to volunteer on a GSC Cambodia service-learning 

program. Alternatively, if you are unable to join one of our volunteer programs you 

can still support GSC by donating. Follow this link to learn how your donation can 

http://www.globalservicecorps.org/pages/why-cambodia
http://www.globalservicecorps.org/pages/donate-gsc
http://www.globalservicecorps.org/


 

help support GSC and the disadvantaged communities we serve in Cambodia.   

 

 

A group of children show off Polaroids at one of GSC's partner organizations. pc: Pam S.  

We are also continuing to further develop and expand our programs in Cambodia, 

with a focus on our Global Public Health Program. GSC is preparing for a big 

program development trip in January with GSC’s Directors, two master’s degree 

students, a public health professor, a senior public health professional advisor, a 

gap year and semester student, and other service-learning volunteers. There will 

be more updates in January about their work so stay tuned! Keep in touch with the 

January group by following our blog. 

 

Keep an eye out for major developments to GSC and our service-learning 

programs in Cambodia in 2018 and don’t forget to check out our new website in 

the meantime. 

 

Thank you again and Happy Holidays from Global Service Corps! 

https://globalservicecorpsblog.wordpress.com/
http://www.globalservicecorps.org/
http://www.globalservicecorps.org/pages/why-cambodia


 

   

Donate Now!  
 

 

 

Scenes From 2017  

 

 

Some of the best photos/memories from 2017. 

   

 

Connect with us: 

www.globalservicecorps.org 

Phone: (503) 954-1659 

http://www.globalservicecorps.org/pages/donate-gsc


 

Email: gsc@globalservicecorps.org  
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